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Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
Award a contract in the amount of $334,386 to Creative Bus Sales for the purchase of three low floor light transit 
vehicles to replace 3 of the current paratransit vehicles that have met their useful life. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
Two companies submitted a total of three bids for three different makes and models of vehicles.  These vehicles 
are low floor like the large buses to make entry for passengers easier as there are no stairs at the front entrance.  
The slightly larger vehicle provides more seating capacity to enable the paratransit system to group more trips 
together. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are available in the 2017-2018 Annual Budget.  The newer vehicles with warranty coverage will reduce 
the cost of maintenance significantly for the first three years of the buses. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Staff recommends awarding Creative Bus Sales a contract for the purchase of three light transit vehicles in the 
amount of $334,386; and declare the old equipment as surplus and authorize staff to dispose of through the on-
line auction process. 
 
 
 
 




